
 

 

 

Amabutho Jumpers quarterly News Letter  

Here at Amabutho Jumpers we believe that 100% effort 
equals 100% rewards, 
 Earlier on January and February AJs hosted and facilitated 
two of the KZNGU Rope Skipping Talent Identification 
Camps, which was attended by many of the KZN Districts. 
Coaches put 110% of their efforts on making sure that all 
the attendees of the camp go back to their clubs with 
many skills to practice and perfect 

 
On 22 February 2014 we also attended: 

 

 
On the 1st and 2nd of March, one of our coaches (Eric 
Molosioa) attended the gymnastics General Leader (GL) 

Course which was Presented by the KZNGU(KwaZulu-

Natal Gymnastics Union) on behalf of SAGF (South African 
Gymnastics Federation), a two days course that was in 
Pinetown, Durban, 
 

 
 
We are still going on with our outreach programme, at 
schools, we are improving the kids’ level of jumping, also 
preparing them for competitions & Events. On the 7th of 
March we started with new class of PE at Roseway 
Waldorf School.  
 

 

 
Between the 1st till 5th of April 2014 AJs are looking 
forward to host and facilitate the rope skipping camp for 
all the KZN clubs. Where all the jumpers from different 
districts will meet and learn what is new from each other 
at KZN Rhythmic Gymnastics Academy (DOKKIES HALL) 
 
14th April 2014, the team will be performing a jump rope 
show at the schools conference that will be at Roseway 
Waldorf School, which will be hosting all the Waldorf 
schools in South Africa.  

 
 
We will have the Amabutho Jumpers Rope Skipping Club 
Competition on 24th May 2014 at KZN Rhythmic 
Gymnastics Academy (DOKKIES HALL). 
 
28th June 2014, Amabutho Jumpers will participate in the 
Zonal Gymnaestrada Qualifiers for the World 
Gymnaestrada in Finland (Helsinki) in 2015. 
 
Early on July 2014, we will again attend the rope skipping 
competition that will be hosted in Mozambique as their 
National Championships, preparing ourselves the biggest 
competition ever, the IRSF & FISAC World Rope Skipping 
Championships later on the same month. 
 

 

 

Past Events  Current Events Future Events 

Thank you for your support!!! 

The team did a 
really outstanding 
performance, 
when they 
showed the world 
what South Africa 
is made of, we 
managed to bring 
a first position 

trophy and the award of the best overall team on the 
senior category, to which we competed against 12 other 
countries. 

 

http://www.rosewaywaldorf.co.za/

